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COMMODORES COMMENTS JUNE 2015 

I think! Summer has come even if recently the tides and wind have not been favorable, but things will
improve!

DATES TO NOTE:

Our “60th year ANNIVERSARY OPEN DAY” is on Saturday 20th June – the fun starts at
1pm. All current and past members are welcome and don’t forget to bring a friend.  Whatever your boat
you are eligible to enter a 60th year ‘Trophy Race’ - Paul has asked me to say they will be proper races.

Pre-Open Day Jetty Clean is this coming Friday the 19th June with a 9am start – your help with this task
is very much needed.

Another ‘First Response(First Aid) course has been arranged in Dunmow for Saturday the 27th June –
9.30-1pm. If you missed last year’s course and/or would like to update your first aid skills please ring
Rod on 01371-872404 to book a free place.

Regatta Week runs from the 9th – 15th August: Booking forms are now available; please ask either Paul or
Teresa for details and to book your place.

‘Bart’s Bash’ this year is on Sunday the 27th September – the club has booked onto the website as a
‘Bart’s Bash Venue’ so we can now all enter on line – see Paul or Clive for details 

WHAT ELSE IS ON IN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS.

 Sunday 14th June - Summer Points Race 2 and Handicap Race 1-6
 Sunday 21st June - Lawling Tankard Race
 Saturday 27th June - Dinghy/Cruiser cruise.
 Sunday 28th June - BJRC Cruiser race No.5
 Saturday 4th July - - Training and Try sailing day
 Sunday 5th July - Summer Points Race 3 and Handicap race 2-1
 Saturday 11th July - BJRC Cruiser race No.6
 Saturday 18th July - BBQ Trophy race and Evening BBQ

COMMITTEE SITUATIONS STILL VACANT
Club publicity officer – Club secretary and 2 ordinary members – If you are interested in any of these positions
please speak to Rod about joining our team of sailing enthusiasts.

FINALLY:
Welcome to all of our new members – I know that joining a new club and especially starting a new sport can be
daunting – don’t worry, if you need to know something – just ask – and do not be afraid to introduce yourselves
in the club house.

Have a good sailing summer

Rod Martin
HBSC - Commodore

HBSC Website address:  www.harlow-blackwater-sailing-club.co.uk 

http://www.harlow-blackwater-sailing-club.co.uk/

